## **Mary Nergaard**

From: Judith Dickinson < Judith.Dickinson@durham.gov.uk>

**Sent:** 03 April 2020 15:51

**Subject:** COVID-19: admission and care of people in care homes webinar

**Follow Up Flag:** Follow up **Flag Status:** Flagged

\*EXTRNL\*

To: DAS, Regional Workforce Leads & Commissioning Leads

Action: Please share widely

I apologise if you have already received this via another route

Regards Jude

## COVID-19: admission and care of people in care homes webinar

Dear All

Please share widely with colleagues across health and care.

We face an unprecedented challenge in the weeks and months ahead to provide health and social care services that meet the needs of people affected by the COVID-19 virus. Care homes have a vital role to play in the UK, especially during the response to the COVID-19 pandemic. We want to support Care Home Providers to protect their staff and residents, ensuring that each person is getting the right care in the most appropriate setting for their needs. We know that to do this care homes need to have access to the right knowledge, staff and resources, so they are equipped to deliver care in this challenging time.

Join this interactive webinar to support the implementation of the Admission and care of residents during COVID-19 incident in a care home guidance. The webinar will consist of an overview of the guidance through short presentations, followed by opportunities for Q&A.

The webinars will be the same content run over four different sessions with the opportunity to ask questions and hear responses and we strongly encourage every system to have some representation in at least one of the sessions.

## Who is this for?

The webinars will be of interest to all registered care home managers and deputies, local authorities, CCGs, community service providers and those working in hospital discharge settings.

Book on here: <a href="https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/covid-19-admission-and-care-of-people-in-care-homes-guidance-webinar-tickets-101622004150">https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/covid-19-admission-and-care-of-people-in-care-homes-guidance-webinar-tickets-101622004150</a>

Emma Self
Delivery and Policy Lead for Enhanced Health in Care Homes
Community Services & Ageing Well
NHS England and NHS Improvement

m: 07568 431684 e: emma.self@nhs.net

y

Follow us on Twitter AgeingWellNHS

Connect with us and others on Future NHS! Email <a href="mailto:ageing-manager@future.nhs.uk">ageing-manager@future.nhs.uk</a> to join or look for the <a href="mailto:Ageing-manager@future.nhs.uk">Ageing Well Programme page</a>

"High quality care for all, now and for future generations" w: <a href="https://www.england.nhs.uk">www.england.nhs.uk</a> and <a href="https://www.improvement.nhs.uk">www.improvement.nhs.uk</a> Skipton House | 80 London Road | London | SE1 6LRH



This email is intended only for use by the named addressee. It may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you should contact us immediately and should not disclose, use or rely on this email. We do not accept any liability arising from a third party taking action, or refraining from taking action, on the basis of information contained in this email. Thank you

## **Customer Notice**

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates to our privacy notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit: <a href="https://www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy">www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy</a>

Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be unlawful for you to use, share or copy the information, if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake, please inform the person who sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your system. Durham County Council takes reasonable precautions to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for any losses incurred as a result of viruses we might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking procedures.